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1225 FIRST AVENUE S. E

CEDAR RAPIDS, IOWA
TELE. 363-8265

Carl Dabelstein
12524 "C" Street
Omaha, Nebraska

Dear Mr. Dabelstein:

his letter will serve to verify your follow-up report to Radio
Station KPIG in Cedar Rapids. Since your reception the station
has changed our call letters to KLWW. Thank-you for your rep-
ort and good luck to you in your hobby.
Yours truly,
Wayne Cornills
Chief Engineer
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